Richmond Secondary School Parents Advisory Council (PAC)
May 14, 2025 6:30-8:00pm
2024-2025 Annual General Meeting
Meeting Minutes

Attendees: Ms. Kwon (Principal), Christine Ju (PAC Chair), Angela Huang (PAC Secretary & RDPA representative),
20~ parents

Principal’s Update (by Ms. Kwon)

The end of the school year is fast approaching, with many events taking place over the next few weeks
Preparations are underway for Grade 12 Graduation and Dry Grad celebrations

The last day of school is June 20 — parents and students please watch for reminders about year-end
wrap-up tasks

The yearbook is on track for printing and distribution

June will be filled with exciting events, including the year-end music concert, school dance, Colt Carnival,
and more

Election of 2025/2026 PAC Executives

PAC Chair — Angela Huang

PAC Treasurer — Alla Becker

PAC Secretary — Linda Yang

RDPA Representative — Stacy Yuan, Angela Huang

PAC Events Coordinator — Stacy Yuan, Cathy Li, Kristine Ke

A heartfelt thank you to Christine Ju, our current PAC Chair, for her dedicated service and valuable contributions
to the PAC over the past three years!

Round Table Discussion — Ideas for future PAC events and fundraisers (Facilitator: Angela)

The round table discussion was a dynamic and engaging session, with many parents contributing
thoughtful and creative ideas for future PAC events and fundraising initiatives

The conversation sparked enthusiasm around building stronger community connections and finding fun,
effective ways to support our school

Ideas ranged from themed family nights and seasonal celebrations to new fundraising strategies and
partnerships

The level of participation was truly encouraging and sets a strong foundation for exciting events ahead



